

November 10, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

A little over 6 weeks ago I met with Jack Granger to discuss auctioning property donated to Alabama Spay Neuter Clinic. After my meeting, I felt confident that Granger-Thagard would do a great job, and help us get top dollar for the property being auctioned. As a 501-C-3 non-profit organization, this was very important to us.

During the process leading up to the land auction, the professionalism demonstrated by Jack and his associates made dealing with them a pleasure. Having never been involved in an auction, it was reassuring to have such a proficient team representing us. Their knowledge, gained from many years of experience, was obvious and greatly appreciated.

Earlier today, Jack did an excellent job of securing solid bids on our land being sold. His talent as an auctioneer was evident, and played a big role in today's auction. In short, I was extremely pleased with today's auction and would highly recommend Jack Granger and his team at Granger-Thagard.

Respectfully,

Mark Nelson

Executive Director, Alabama Spay Neuter Clinic, Inc.

L. H. nolson